
Winter Break

Poetry Workshop

Lunch with a Loved One

End of Semester

Report Cards Sent Home

YOU MATTER, Student and Family Support

Resource  Fair

Family Bingo/Pizza Night

December 20th-January 2nd

January 6th

January 10th

January 14th

January 19th

January 19th 

January 25th

New Year, New You
In the spirit of self care in the new year

we are having a You Matter Resource
Fair on January 19th.  This fair will

promote self care and improvement
with local helping agencies and
support staff from several of our

current community partners.

You Matter Resource Fair

Stark High School News

January 6th is the first of three workshops in

preparation for our Poetry Night in April. This is

an opportunity for our students to learn more

about poetry and help them to develop their own

while we expose them to different kinds. 







Poetry Workshop

If you know someone looking to enroll, they can call us at 234-214-4140 or visit us for

an application and a tour! Happy parents and students are our best referrals! 

Enrollment

January

On January 10th between 11am-12pm
we are hosting Lunch with a Loved

One.  This is a parent/student
conference event where students can

show their parents their progress
and while enjoying lunch together.

Lunch with a Loved One

On January 25th from 4-6 we are
planning a family bingo night where
our students and families can come
and spend the evening together and

get out of the cold weather!
Come play Bingo with us!

Family Bingo


